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ESSA Assessment Notification 
 
ANNUAL NOTIFICATION – OPTION TO REQUEST ASSESSMENT INFORMATION 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Because our district receives federal funds for Title I programs as a part of the Every Student 
Succeeds Act (ESSA), you may request information addressing any State or District policy 
regarding student participation in any assessments mandated by ESSA, by the State or District. If 
you would like to request this information, please email Dianne.harris@taylor.kyschools.us or 
call 270.465.5371.	


